
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement 

  

  July 2020 – Lockdown Rules are being relaxed 
 

   The crochet group meet in Wallace Park       Margaret’s crochet poncho 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor bowls are operating with restricted numbers 

 

Ramblers returning to Malone House          Strollers at Broadwater 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Nature Corner 

 

Gardeners’ Corner                                 
 Clematis Orientalis                       Gladioli Glanthus     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orchid 

at 

Killard 

Begonias 

at Lady 

Dixon 

Park 



Ramblers’ Summer Picnic at Killard Beach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 Summer weather wasn’t always evident   Lunching in style and comfort! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Around and About 

Castlewellan and Dundrum  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping warm at a Book Club meeting during lockdown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norman volunteering at Hillsborough 

showing us his marvellous handiwork 
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